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NEWSLETTER 
              

 
Cross Country 

Last week we sent a team to the cross county event at Casterton School. Well done to all 

those who took part.  Congratulations to the 4 children; Anna, Ellie, Eve and Sophie who all 

qualified for the county competition; a fantastic achievement against strong competition.  

Outside play 

We do try to get out in all weathers. Please make sure that your child has hats, gloves and 

maybe an extra layer when it is really cold. Most are fine – teachers said that just a few 

were cold in this week’s biting wind. We will make sure that we remind the children to put 

on what they’ve been sent with.  

Meeting for all parents, staff and governors – 22nd January 7.30pm 

We are hoping that as many parents as possible will be able to attend this evening and have 

input into the overall vision for the school. I met with our facilitator this week to talk 

through details. I would also like to make clear that this is a vision for the whole school 

community.  As a ‘caretaker’ head, my role is purely to introduce the evening and hand out 

the pens! 

Reminder - Parent’s evenings 

Parent’s evenings for all classes to discuss your child’s progress will be on Tuesday 6th 

February 5pm – 7pm and Wednesday 7th February 3.30pm – 5.30 pm. If you haven’t yet 

signed up to see you child’s teacher, the sheets are outside the office. Please call Zoe if you 

are unable to come in and sign up.                                                                                        
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Reminder- SATS meeting for Year 6 parents, Tuesday 23rd January after school 

This is to explain what the SATS are, how we prepare the children, and for you to have a 

look at papers and ask questions.  If you are unable to make this meeting and would like to 

speak to Mrs Loudon at another time, please let us know. 

Assemblies 

This term in assemblies we are looking at the topic of ‘Respect and 

Responsibility’, which is one of our school values. Alongside this, your child 

may come home one day wearing a sticker something like this logo. That’s 

because we are welcoming into school an Open the Book team, The book 

they are opening is the Bible and they will be sharing stories each week with 

drama, costumes and often pupil involvement. Stickers are given to those 

children who get involved with the drama.          

 

 
Best wishes 

Sarah Coleman 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Monday 22nd January 7.30pm  Vision Evening for all parents, staff and 

governors 

Tuesday 23rd January 3.20pm  Meeting for Year 6 parents about SATS  

Friday 26th January 3.15pm SSA film club – Lego Batman 

Wednesday 31st January  Governors meeting 6.30pm 

Tuesday 6th February Parents evening -early 

Wednesday 7th February Parents evening -late 

Saturday 10th March  Sponsored swim 

 
 


